
City of Hamilton 
71 Main St W 
Hamilton, ON 
L8P 4Y5 

February 9, 2023 

To: Audit, Finance & Administration Committee 

The Committee Against Racism (CAR) Citizen Committee report dated May 24, 2022, 
outlines recommendations for changes to the Hamilton Police Service Board 
selection process. 

As per the report, the Hamilton Anti-Racism Resource Centre (HARRC) and CAR 
have selected 6 community members to participate on the Hamilton Police Services 
(HPS) Board Selection Committee.  

The selection process included a review panel with representatives from the 
Hamilton Jewish Federation, Hamilton Muslim Association, YWCA, HARRC and CAR. 
After an extensive interview process, HARRC and CAR endorse names and agree 
with the recommendations to the HPS Board Selection Committee. 

Yours sincerely. 

Lyndon George 

Executive Director 
Hamilton Anti-Racism Resource 
Email: lyndon@harrc.ca 
Phone: 905-962-5971 

Appendix “B” to Citizen Committee Report 
Committee Against Racism

Citizen Candidates for the Hamilton Police Services Selection Committee
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